Precot

June 7, 2021

The Listing Department,

National Stock Exchange of India Limited,
'‘Exchange Plaza':\e 1, Block G,

Bandra- Kurla Complex,

Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 - Update on plant operations

Symbol - PRECOT

In continuation our letters dated 24" and 315 May 2021 regarding closure of operations of
our plant situated at Pollachi (PM unit- Tamilnadu). We hereby inform you that the plant has
commenced its operations partially in compliance with the guidelines issued by the Tamilnadu

State Government with effect from today.
This is for your kind information and records.

Yours truly,

For Precot Limited

o

S.Kavitha
Company Secretary
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